
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parking Consultation Our Ref: Bullhead/Hillside 2025 
The Resident  Telephone: 0208 207 2277 
«Number» «Road»  Email: parking.policy@hertsmere.gov.uk 
«Area» Date: 9th July 2025 
«Postcode»  

 

Re: Bullhead Road / Hillside Avenue Controlled Parking Zone BH 

Thank you for your feedback and comments following the statutory parking consultation carried in 

February 2025. We have carefully reviewed all responses received. 

The council has resolved to proceed with the implementation the proposed parking scheme, 

incorporating the following amendments: 

 Increase the availability of permit parking bays 

 Revised restriction times: 8am – 10am, 2:30pm – 4:30pm, Monday – Friday 

 Modification of some double yellow lines to single yellow lines 

Revised plans and further information are available on the council website at 

www.hertsmere.gov.uk/parking  the plans are also attached to this letter for your information.  

The next stage involves implementing the Traffic Regulation Order (TRO), which includes installing 

parking bays, yellow line restrictions and permit bay signage. Residents will be required to hold a 

valid permit or visitor permit/voucher for the parking zone in which they are eligible for permits. 

The council operates a virtual permit system, allowing residents to apply for permits online. The 

Parking Service team will be writing to all eligible properties with details on how to apply and the 

scheme’s start date. Additional information will also be available on the council website. 

Thank you for your continued engagement and cooperation. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Harry Branch 
Traffic Engineer 
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